
Working Together for SuccessK.I.T.K.I.T.

After half term, we will be welcoming two new
members of staff. Miss Swadling will be joining
us as a teaching assistant and Miss Larkin will
become a class teacher in Year 2. Miss
Featherstone is moving from Year 2 and will
become a Year 5 teacher as Mrs Steed goes
on maternity leave.
We welcome our two new members of staff
and we wish Mrs Steed all the best as she
starts her maternity leave!

Welcome, changes
and best wishes!

Keeping In Touch

7th February

We politely ask that you keep an eye on
your children at the beginning and end of
the day whilst around the staff cars. A car
was damaged recently and we have noticed
that children are playing around the cars
and riding on scooters.
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dates
Year 3 play (2:30pm + 6pm)
Term 3 ends
Term 4 starts
Young Voices
Parents’ Evening
Parents’ Evening

Y2 Lincoln Castle trip
Clubs end
Dance London 2024
Term 4 ends

Training day
Term 5 starts


